
Agenda Item IE5       May 9, 2024 

 

Subject: Contract - Service Agreement between Molalla River School District & Trillium 

Family Services, Inc. 

Submitted By: Dr. Shobe, Director of Student Services 

Summary: The Molalla River School District and Trillium Family Services have entered 

into an agreement for the 2023-24 school year for the provision of outpatient mental 

health services at each of the elementary, middle, and high schools of Molalla River 

School District (MRSD).  This agreement has been renewed for several years.  

Action: MRSD is seeking board approval of the Service Agreement between Molalla 

River School District & Trillium Family Services, Inc. 

 

 


